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Date: 5/15/2024          Alert No. 02 

 
   CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

 
Central Grounds Accessible Path, Phase 1 (Newcomb South) 

Monday, May 20th – Fall 2024              
 

 
BACKGROUND:  

 
 The Central Grounds Accessible Path project seeks to expand universal design to foster, 
 enable and empower a more inclusive UVA community. 

 The new ADA accessible ramp will provide a barrier free route between the Central 
 Grounds Parking Garage and Newcomb Hall. This project is the first of two phases. 

 
 

PEDESTRIANS: 
 
Pedestrians: A small portion of the Whispering Wall Plaza behind Monroe Hall will be 
coned off the week of May 20th for construction equipment. See map.  
 
Pedestrians: Fencing will be installed around the project area starting on Monday, May 
20th and will remain until Fall 2024. The pedestrian path between the construction area 
and Newcomb Hall will remain open throughout the duration of this project.   
See map.  
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ISSUED BY: 

 
Amy Eichenberger, Senior Project Manager - UVA FM CC&R, ace8a@virginia.edu 434.466.8252 
 
Mike Ballard, Construction Project Manager UVA FM CC&R srm4dx@virginia.edu 434.459.9533 
 
Megan Buschi, Project Coordinator - UVA FM CC&R, jsg5fr@virginia.edu 434.400.8594 
 


